From: Transport

To: Eimear Reilly; LAPS

Cc:

Subject: Case Reference: ABP-318573-23 - N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme Slane, Co.
Meath Additional Information Response Document

Date: Monday 16 December 2024 14:49:27

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care
when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

In response to your letter dated the 8t of October 2024, in which An Bord Pleanala (ABP)
issued a request for additional information on the above mentioned proposed road
development please find the response in the sharefile link below.

The sharefile link contains 2 pdf documents:
e 01 ABP-318573-23 N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme Al Cover
Letter
e 02 ABP-318573-23 N2 Slane By-Pass and Public Realm Enhancement Scheme Al Response

As agreed two hard copies of same will be delivered to ABP offices.

Please contact at or on you have any
issues downloading the document from the link below.

https://meathcoco.sharefile.eu/public/share/web-s2bcbfa624fd04adcaaebe80b304c121c

Please note that all correspondence will be displayed on the www.n2slanebypass.ie website.

Kind Regards,

Meath County Council www.meath.ie
0469097500 - DD: 046 5097158
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Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are:
Buvinda House,

Dublin Road,

Navan,

Co. Meath, C15 Y291



